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This will be discussed at the
Nov. 26, 2009 Board meeting.
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Monday, November 16, 2009

Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board
210 Mead Blvd.
Espanola, Ontario P5E 1R9

Attention: Mr. Fern Dominelli, Acting CAO
BY FAX: 1-866-397-3334

On Sunday, December 6, 2009.the Foleyet Sportsman Club will be hosting
the annual Christmas Parade. Santa Claus will be in attendance and handing
out one small gift to each Foleyet child, free refreshments, and ‘goodie-bags’
to the Children of Foleyet at the Town Hall.

To help defray the cost of this event, we are humbly asking for a donation
in the amount of your choosing from the few businesses and organizations
operating in Foleyet and immediate area.

As the Board may well be aware, there are very few Foleyet-based businesses
which we may canvass, and the population of Foleyet is comprised primarily
of Old-Age or CPP pensioners, ODSP and Workfare recipients, and
under-cmployed seasonal workers. The children of Foleyet receive very little
benefit from the monies your Board budgets for Children’s Services, as
everything offered for children in this north-eastern district are based in
Chapleau. Rarely, perhaps once a year, do we see a program from the workers
in Chapleau being offered in Foleyet for our children. A Christmas Parade
donation from your board would serve to partiatly compensate for this
inequity, and would be greatly appreciated by the Foleyet Sportsman Club
and the children of Foleyet.

We are also inviting businesses, individuals and other Foleyet-based
institutions to enter floats in the parade. The floats will be judged by three
children and a certificate will be given to the winning float. Accordingly,
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we would like to request that the Foleyet EMS Ambulance join in the parade, if they are
not otherwise needed or called away. (I note that the Cochrane District Services Board
provided an EMS ambulance in the recent Timmins Santa Claus parade.)

I am advised that your next Board meeting is scheduled for Thursday, November 26,
2009, and therefore it would be very much appreciated if you could present this letter and
our request to the Board at your next meeting.

Donations can be sent, made payable to the Foleyet Sportsman Club at the above address.
If you require more information, please contact John or Judy Boudreau at (705) 899-
1193.

Thanking you in advance,

Judy Boudreau
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